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23rd February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will be aware schools have received guidance from the Government regarding 
the full reopening of school from Monday 8th March 2021.  I have attached a link to the 
Department for Education press release which was released yesterday, 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/mass-testing-for-secondary-pupils-as-all-schools-
and-colleges-fully-reopenfrom8-march. 
 
As you will see there are some changes to the way that schools will operate including 
the requirement to test all learners for asymptomatic cases of COVID-19 on their 
return.  (As I have always stated this will only be completed with your consent.)  Due to 
this testing requirement there will be a phased return to school.  We anticipate this 
phased return being the week beginning 8th March 2021.  We are currently working on 
the detail of this and will share this with you as soon as possible.  
 
In the meantime, thank you for your ongoing support of our learners’ remote learning 
over the next two weeks. I look forward to contacting you with the details for our return 
and am very pleased we will be welcoming learners back to school from Monday 8th 
March 2021.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
L Cummins 
Headteacher 
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